
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
Enrolments in our 3 Year Old Programs are now open.  Please complete the Enrolment Application Form and 
return to the service either by email   
leongatha.preschools@kindergarten.vic.gov.au  
or post to P.O. Box 211 Leongatha 3953 
 
We anticipate our programs will operate Wednesdays & Fridays 9.00 am to 12.00 noon at Allora Kinder,  
however this may be subject to change depending on demand for our 4 Year Old programs. 
By completing this form your child’s name will be added to our data base and information will be forwarded as 
soon as possible. 
 
Please return your forms by Friday 30th June 2018 
 
Open Day  
Wednesday 30tht May 
Allora Kindergarten  
1 Symmons Street Leongatha   
1.30 pm to 2.30 pm 

 
Information and Kinder Readiness Night  
Wednesday 6th June  
Allora Kindergarten 
1 Symmons Street 
Leongatha 
7.30 pm 
 
Any questions please contact me  
 
Rhona Maclean 
Enrolment Officer 
0407340193 
 

Postal address                                           P.O. Box 211 Leongatha Vic 3953 
Allora     1 Symmons Street Leongatha  Phone: 03 5662 2547 
Hassett Street   9 Hassett Street Leongatha  Phone: 03 5662 2326 

Email address  
Allora    leongatha.preschools@kindergarten.vic.gov.au 
Hassett Street    hassett.st@kindergarten.vic.gov.au 

Website:     leongathapreschools.org.au  
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